
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 
CHINO VALLEY INDEPENDENT FIRE DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
REGULAR MEETINGS 

 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 14, 2024 

& 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2024 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meetings of the Board of Directors scheduled for 
August 14, 2024, and September 11, 2024, have been canceled.  
 
The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be a Special Meeting on August 21, 2024, 
at 6:00 p.m., followed by another Special Meeting on September 18, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. and 
both to be held at the District Headquarters Office located at 14011 City Center Drive, 
Chino Hills, CA, 91709. 

 
I, Angela Robles, Clerk of the Board, do hereby certify that a copy of this notice was posted 
on August 12, 2024. 

 
 
 
 

 

Angela Robles, Clerk of the Board 


